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[bookmark: _GoBack]From: K. Aaron Geno, Ph.D., Assistant Director, Clinical Chemistry
 	
Date:	August 10, 2023
 
RE:  Anti-Müllerian Hormone Test Schedule


Beginning August 17, 2023, the Clinical Chemistry laboratory will implement a biotin-resistant formulation of the anti-Müllerian hormone assay. There will be no changes to reference intervals resulting from the new reagent.

Coinciding with this change, the laboratory will reduce its frequency of anti-Müllerian hormone testing to twice per week on Tuesdays and Thursdays, with the last run each day occurring at 3:00 PM. We are making this change to enable us to retain this low-volume testing in-house.

For questions or additional information, please contact:
kimball.a.geno@hitchcock.org
mark.a.cervinski@hitchcock.org
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